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Good a�ernoon Audrey
Thank you for sending the wri�en representa�on of further comments by Mr Grant, about the above appeal. 

The appellants’ response is: 

 “Perthshire Caravans is celebra�ng their 90th anniversary in 2026, we have been on this site since 1936. 
Therefore this has been a commercial site since then. Mr Grant writes to complain that the business should 
not be here, or should relocate, however the fact is the business was established nearly 90 years ago on this 
very site and has no plans to relocate. 

 We employ 100 staff, most of which live within the surrounding area. The company is therefore a significant 
employer but also a known brand synonymous with Perthshire (in name and in loca�on) – to move business 
or relocate as suggested would take such economic benefit from Perth and Kinross Council area. 

 Mr Grant lives right next to where the break in occured, why did he not raise the alarm? 

Would be pleased if LRB could take these points into account when assessing the appeal.  

Kind regards 
Neil 

Neil Gray MRTPI | Director
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